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It was really wet and windy first thing but luckily it had reduced to drizzle by lunchtime.  However, it 

seems like the weather kept everyone at home - everyone that is, except Oscar Fenik and four adult 

archers.  Was there a party somewhere that we hadn’t been invited to? 

This year we chose the Short Metric round for the competition, with the intention that competitors 

would shoot their age appropriate round. 

Well, done to Oscar – it was no hollow victory as he managed to chalk up a new Club Record for Boys 

U12 scoring 579 (beating the previous record by around 200 points). 

  

With a membership of about 150 archers, it is a real pity that we can’t muster more people for a club 

Championship shoot.  Maybe next year….. 

 


